
From: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Sent: 21 Oct 2024 05:32:53
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: FW: DC/24/0727/FUL
Attachments: 

 
 
From: Jane Hughes 
Sent: 21 October 2024 15:16
To: planning.technical <planning.technical@westsuffolk.gov.uk>
Subject: DC/24/0727/FUL
 
 
Mrs j. Hughes
1 downs crescent
Haverhill
 
I am writing to object to the planning for a new dwelling next to 54 crowland road.
 
There are serious issues with parking in crowland road ,so they park all on the downs crescent even the the green 
and right on the corners outside my house I am forever having to put notices on the windscreen asking them not 
to park here causing a lot of obstruction.
 
So I strongly object to this dwelling taken place.
 
Jane hughes
 
Sent from my iPad
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